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December 2017 

Dear Friend, 
 
We praise God for your friendship and we rejoice for many blessings this year in 2017: 

 

Family Front:  

 

• Sonam, our first daughter, is granted Work Visa. She is working in George Town,TX 

as an Architect. 

• Neema completed her under-grade in Medical Science from China and now she is 

preparing for post graduate studies. 

• Joshua was able to switch to Master of Business Administration degree program at 

Judson University, Elgin. 

• Asangla is working part-time as 

the Administrator of a Christian 

Hospital in Guwahati, Assam. 

• AK suffered with Diabetes Type 2 

but now his sugar level is in 

control without any medicine.  

 

Ministry Front: 
 
• Very fruitful and effective partnership with the Shades Mountain Baptist Church, 

Providence Baptist Church, the Words of Hope, the Back to God Ministries Internationals, 

Heralds of Hope, the 100-Fold Studio, and few dedicated individuals. 

• Organized and taught in the five 

big training programs on the 

Expository Preaching and the 

Biblical Counselling for Pastors and 

Leaders from India, Bhutan, & 

Bangladesh.  

• A new Church, International 

Evangelical Church, is planted in 

Guwahati. 
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• Ministered the Word of God in seven big and small 

conferences.  

• Donated 3 two-wheelers for the rural workers & distributed 

several hundred Bibles and literatures for the seekers.  

• Ministered in two family seminar programs with couples 

from India & Bhutan. 

• Supervised the Good Books and TLA Educational trust and 

a team of 42 staffs all over India. 

 

  
• Supervised a strategic 

ministry team in Bhutan. 

• Recruited four new staffs 

and mentored them. 

• Added four new languages 

for the Radio program 

productions. 

 

• Progressed in legal 

acquirement of the 4.9 

acres of land, Contour 

survey and Master Plan 

for the dream of the Center 

of TLA. 

• Helped in publications of 

four Hindi and English 

books through the Good Books and TLA Educational Trust. 

 
I am grateful to God for all the above blessings and for your valuable prayers and support. 
However, I must confess, at times as a human being I get disillusioned and feel lonely. The 
vision to build His Church in Asia through establishing His people in the word of God and by 
building a Center that will continue such a vision is too big. Sometime, I long to see a sign of 
assurance and the divine reaffirmation of this vision. Other time, I wish this burden is taken 
away from me. Would you please pray with me that the Lord shall give clarity, and that I 
shall find peace and be found faithful in His service in 2018? 
 
May the good Lord bless you a very prosperous New Year. 

 

AK 

India 
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